



Highbarns Chalk Mine Remediation

Newsletter 02 - Information Update

Dear Resident.

We are writing to keep you updated with site progress, activities and developments with the project in your area.

We are still awaiting UK Power Networks to connect our Chambersbury Lane compound to the National Grid, allowing us to remove the generator from site. At present, we have not been given a definitive date for the connection, but expect it to be in the next couple of weeks. In the meantime, we have constructed a sound reducing housing around the generator to limit the noise it produces.

In line with our programme resource we have increased our plant on site carrying out the works. We currently have 2 grout pumping stations and 4 drilling rigs, these include the use of 2 mini rigs where access is difficult.

Looking forward in the project over the next month we hope to finish the bulk void filling in the central Highbarns area and compaction grouting in Pond Road. We will be looking to start drilling and compaction grouting in Highbarns and East Green.

To date we have placed approximately 1100m3 of cement grout into open void mine shafts, which is equivalent in volume to about 11 double decker busses.

If you have any queries about the project please do not hesitate to contact us on 07925094833.

Thank you for your continued cooperation – BAM Ritchies



Excavator mounted drilling mast in operation on Highbarns



CCTV image of previously unidentified mine void on the corner of Highbarns/East Green